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Congratulations Graduates!!! 
 
 
 

 

 

Spring 2023 Final Grades will be available on Banner Web TODAY after 4:00 pm. 

Log into Banner Web to obtain your grades: 
• Enter Secure Area - log in with your T-Wolves Email username & password  
• Click Student Records  
• Click Final Grades  

• Select the Term (Spring 2023) and click Submit.  Scroll down to view your final grades. 
 
Assistance is available by contacting the Enrollment Center at 716-614-6250 or via email at records@niagaracc.suny.edu.  
Enrollment Center 

 

 
 
 Athletics & Intramurals/Recreation:  
Visit the website for all events and scores! https://ncccathletics.com/landing/index  

 
 

Summer Hours begin this week at the College.   

May 19 is the First Friday the College is Closed.   

The Last Friday the College is Closed  

for the Summer is July 28 

Summer Hours are 8 am to 4 pm Monday-Thursday. 

 

https://nccc-sso.itec.suny.edu/authenticationendpoint/login.do?Name=PreLoginRequestProcessor&commonAuthCallerPath=%252Fcas%252Flogin&forceAuth=true&passiveAuth=false&service=https%3A%2F%2Fncccbanner.itec.suny.edu%3A443%2Fssomanager%2Fc%2FSSB&tenantDomain=carbon.super&sessionDataKey=84b2181c-40e7-44fd-9d74-a8d986cf44a2&relyingParty=BANNERSSB&type=cas&sp=BANNERSSB&isSaaSApp=false&authenticators=BasicAuthenticator:LOCAL
mailto:records@niagaracc.suny.edu
https://ncccathletics.com/landing/index


Student Life News:   

Stay Tuned for more Information on Student Life 

Summer programming!  For those taking Summer Classes, watch your 

Twolves email for Weekly Wolf and the listing of what’s happening this summer!  
 
Henrietta G. Lewis Library News: 

New Arrivals in the NCCC Library’s Popular eBook and eAudiobook Collection 

 
Looking for some summer reading books?  NCCC Library’s subscription to Libby by Overdrive offers NCCC employees and students 
FREE access to thousands of POPULAR eBook and eAudiobook titles. 
 
Access many of the NCCC Lewis Library’s collection of popular titles by using the Libby app on your mobile device (Apple  / Android)  
or go to libbyapp.com.  Indicate Niagara County Community College is your library when prompted to see the collection and use your 
TWolves name and password to check out titles or place holds.  You can also read or listen to books through your browser on the New 
York Academic Libraries Overdrive page.   For more information, check out our Overdrive/Libby Libguide. 
Andy Aquino, Public Services Librarian 
 
 

 

 

It’s not too late to register for a summer class.  Visit 

https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/reg/ for more information! 
 

 

 
 
Hope to See you Back on Campus Soon!  
 
 
 

     
 
Missed an issue of THE WEEKLY WOLF? Visit this link for past issues:  
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentlife/weeklywolf/  
  

https://apps.apple.com/us/app/libby-by-overdrive/id1076402606
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.overdrive.mobile.android.libby&hl=en_US&gl=US
libbyapp.com
https://nnyoverdrive.overdrive.com/
https://nnyoverdrive.overdrive.com/
https://libguides.niagaracc.suny.edu/c.php?g=1184929
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/reg/
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/registration-records/studentcalendar/
https://niagaracc.campuswell.com/
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentlife/weeklywolf/

